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Sen. Chuck Riley opens legislative district office 
Grand opening celebration is scheduled from 4 to 7 p.m. on Nov. 17 

 
HILLSBORO – Sen. Chuck Riley, D-Hillsboro, is making himself more readily available to his local 
constituents by opening a legislative office in downtown Hillsboro.  
 
A grand opening celebration is scheduled at the in-district office – located at 122 East Main St. 
in Hillsboro – from 4 to 7 p.m. on Friday, Nov. 17. The event is free and open to the public. Light 
refreshments will be provided. 
 
“I have always believed it’s important for me to be in touch with the people I represent in 
Senate District 15, and this is a great opportunity to do that,” Riley said. “This office is in a very 
accessible downtown location, which will make it easier for constituents in this district to find 
me and provide input on legislation they care about that affects them.” 
 
To arrange for an appointment to meet and chat with Sen. Riley about issues of concern, those 
interested can stop by the Hillsboro District Office, send an email meeting request to 
sen.chuckriley@oregonlegislature.gov or call 503-986-1715. 
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